
 
 
 

         3 January 2013 
 
         Miles Murdocca, Ph.D. 
         IIUSA, Suite 520 
         5025 North Central Avenue 
         Phoenix, AZ 85012-1520 
         (732) 905-0582 (phone) 
         (480) 452-1688 (fax) 
         murdocca@iiusatech.com 
         
Tami King 
Technically Speaking, Inc. 
 
Subject:  Recommendation for Technically Speaking support 
 
Dear Tami, 
 
Thank you for all of the great support your company provides to Internet Institute USA. Technically 
Speaking always provides top notch talent for our IT staffing needs. We have used Technically 
Speaking for technical trainers on our military contracts covering Microsoft, Cisco, CompTIA and 
other DoD directive 8570.1 topics. 
 
Please feel free to forward my recommendation to others as you need. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Miles Murdocca, President 
 


